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Sequoia Lighting Participates in Chino City Hall Project

The City of Chino has recently completed updating the greenbelt and common areas located
on its City Hall campus. The updates included extensive renovations to the existing 
landscaping and the installation of new outdoor lighting.

Chino City officials specified custom designed nostalgic post top luminaires and matching 
bollards from the Sequoia Lighting Corporation for use in this project. After extensive research
by Sequoia's design and engineering staff, a unique and classically styled design motif was
selected for the fixtures. Future outdoor lighting projects will also incorporate the new style
which is now specified as the new "city standard".

With the renovation complete, the grounds at Chino's City Hall are now beautifully 
landscaped and well lighted. The improvements will make events such as summer concerts
and city sponsored festivals much more pleasant for all wishing to attend.

Other cities located throughout the state of California have specified products from Sequoia
Lighting for use in their outdoor lighting projects. Among the most recent include The City of
Los Angeles, The City of Glendale, The City of Beverly Hills, The City of Santa Barbara, The
City of Pasadena and The City of Newport Beach.

For more detailed information on the complete line of Sequoia Lighting products, call
877/888-7880 or visit Sequoia Lighting's web site at sequoialighting.com.


